
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Potential Sponsor: 

 

We are pleased to invite you to participate with the American Probation and Parole Association (APPA) 

and the International Community Corrections Association (ICCA) as we host the 2nd World Congress on 

Community Corrections. This prestigious event was first introduced in London in 2013, and is being held 

every other year. The 2nd World Congress will be held July 14-16, 2015 in Los Angeles, immediately 

following and at the same location as the APPA 40th Annual Training Institute. 

The purpose of the conference is to bring together community corrections leadership professionals from 

all corners of the world to share effective practices, promising initiatives and challenges faced in 

providing services to those being supervised by justice systems. 

This World Congress is by invitation only and will be limited to key representatives from public and 

private community corrections organizations – probation, parole, pretrial, community corrections 

programs – from around the world. Attendees must apply to be accepted, and we are intending to limit 

the attendance to 250 participants from North America and 250 from other countries. This is an 

excellent opportunity to introduce and demonstrate the exceptional programs, technology and services 

you provide to a worldwide audience. 

We anticipate opportunities to go quickly so you are encouraged to visit the website and choose your 

sponsorship level as soon as possible: http://worldcongressoncommunitycorrections.org/sponsor.html 

Depending on your level of sponsorship, your logo will be included on any materials sent to attendees 

prior to the event, so we must have your commitment soon. For APPA exhibitors, you have the 

opportunity to extend your presence through the opening day of the World Congress. 

A member of ICCA or APPA will follow-up with you. In the meantime, feel free to reserve your spot or if 

you have any questions call Lusanne Green, Executive Director, ICCA at (614)252-8417 (357) or email, 

Lgreen@ICCALive.org 

Sincerely,  

 

Carmen Rodriguez    Phil Nunes 

APPA President     ICCA President 


